Dear Ms Craig,

As | mentioned to you on our telephone conversation my husband and | would like to raise
objections on the proposed retroactive planning application for the above address.

| feel this will open a precedent in the area. The developer is showing complete disregard
for the rules and regulations. Even at the present moment he continues to build against the
ruling of the planning department. He knows he did not get the planning permission and
yet he is still carrying on.

Without permission, he has installed a door to the roof terrace on the first floor which
would allow people into the roof taking away all our privacy and that of the first floor flat. in
our building. Anyone standing on that roof can look straight into our front room. There are
other areas in which he has not complied with the planning but this in particular is of a very
invasive nature and again it would open precedents for future developments.

Other people in the area have had to re-do their building work as they were not so 'cheeky’
as to go ahead with it anyway and ask for permission later. Our neighbours on number 41
were not given planning permission to ocupy the roof even though they own the
maisonette.



| would appreciate it if this issue can be dealt with the integrity it deserves and if you can
contact me as soon as any decision has been made.

Yours sincerely,

Vania Melo
43a Golhurst Terrace



